
	

	

17th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Remote Learning Parent Questionnaire/Information 
 
The main scenarios that could mean that your child has to remain at home during the current 
Covid19 pandemic are:  
 

• A pupil has to self-isolate as they display Covid19 symptoms and they are awaiting test results. 
• A member of a child’s family displays symptoms of Covid19 and are awaiting test results (all members 

of the household must self-isolate). Members of any support bubble must also self-isolate. 
• A child tests positive for Covid19 and has to self-isolate for 10 days from the start of the symptoms or 

10 days from the date of the positive test if they are symptom free. Pupils should not return to school 
until they are symptom free.  

• A member of a child’s household (or support bubble) tests positive then the child must self-isolate for 
14 days. 

• The child has been the close contact of someone who has tested positive for Covid19; they have been 
contacted by NHS Test & Trace and advised to self-isolate for 14 days 

• The school has to close a bubble due to a child or a member of staff having tested positive for Covid19. 
 
When a pupil is feeling well and in one of these situations, they should continue to engage in learning 
at home. Our remote learning policy, activities and timetable are all available on our website.  
 
However, I appreciate for some families they may face challenges if any of the above situations affect 
them.  
 
The purpose of this letter is to help us to gauge the levels of support in terms of human and physical 
resources you may need if any of the above situations arise.  Where we can, and it is appropriate, we 
will do our best to provide support to our families.  
 
Please could you provide us with the following information so that we can review the needs of our 
school community. Mrs Gammer will shortly be creating a ParentMail form for you to provide the 
information electronically, please could you complete the form by 9am on Thursday 19th November. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



	

	

Question Yes No 
Do you have good Internet connection?   
Do you have sufficient devices for your child/children to access 
online learning – this may include zoom lessons/calls? 

  

If available and appropriate, would you also like home learning 
booklet for your child to work through? 

  

If you answered ‘no’  
Please give an idea of what additional support in terms of devices you might need: 
(the school has a limited number of ipads and we may be able to loan a laptop) 
 
 
 
 
If you work from home please provide information about the challenges you might 
face in supporting your child/children with remote learning. 
Challenges:  
 
 
 
 
You may have other circumstances that you feel are relevant to supporting your 
child with remote learning – please provide details so, if we are able, we can 
provide support to you.  
Further information:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The welfare of our pupils is always my priority; if your child is ill they are not expected to complete 
remote learning. The purpose of this letter is to ensure that we provide pupils and parents with the 
support they need should remote learning need to be implemented.  
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
Sue Elliott 
Headteacher 


